Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of Funeral, Cemetery, and Consumer Services
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by Charlotte Funeral Services, LLC on June 18, 2018. The following is a summary of the agency's declination of the petition: The petition was denied because it asked a question of general applicability, not limited to petitioner's particular set of circumstances, and declaratory statements are not appropriate when the result is an agency statement of general applicability interpreting law or policy. Additionally, the petition improperly asked the department to address the conduct of other persons, and a declaratory statement is not the appropriate means for determining the conduct of another person.
A copy of the Order Declining of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Julie Jones, Agency Clerk, at Julie.Jones@myfloridacfo.com.
